
The Henry Cort Community College in partnership with Public Health and HC3S 

HEALTHLY EATING PROJECT 

 

The Henry Cort 
Community 

College is one of 
only three 

schools to pilot 
the Public 

Health and H3CS 
Healthy Eating 
Project and we 

are the first 
school to try 
new recipes! 

Look out for posters in the canteen and around the college over the next few weeks, letting you know that your top 
choices have arrived and are on sale. 

HC3S will be holding food tasting 
sessions one lunchtime a week for the 

next three weeks! 

Go to the canteen to try some tasty, 
healthy new recipes and vote for your 
favourites, and your votes will help to 

shape school menus across 
Hampshire! 

Your top choices will go on sale, with 
the chance of them staying on the 

menu permanently if they sell well. 


